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Our performance continued to improve in 
November, underpinned by better 
productivity and the support of our esteemed 
customers.

The deployment of our state-of-the-art 
Terminal Operating System has enhanced the 
quality of gate, vessel and terminal planning.

Average waiting times have come down to 4 
days, for November 2024, reflecting faster 
turnaround of vessels.

Volumes
72,141 TEUs

Vessels 
Handled
23 Vessels

Average 
Waiting

4 Days

Safety Signs at Terminal Fire Safety Training 

As our performance and efficiency trend 
upwards, we are focussing extensively on 
HSSE parameters, prioritising safety at 
our terminal and premises.

As part of our safety enhancement 
initiatives, we have:
• Installed Safety signs in terminal
• Partnered with Operators/ 

stakeholders to conduct Joint Safety 
Drives
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